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Further extension to TTPP submission period 
 
Continued high levels of interest in the Proposed Te Tai o Poutini Plan (TTPP) has prompted a further 
extension of the submission period to 5.00pm, Friday 11 November 2022.  
 
Rex Williams, TTPP Committee Chair, said the extension recognised that follow-up correspondence to 
landowners about Sites and Areas of Significance to Māori as well as feedback from the public at AgFest 
at the weekend highlighted the need to push the submission period out. This will enable as many people 
as possible to make submissions.   
 
“Extending the submission period by an extra fortnight gives additional time for our communities, 
businesses and other stakeholders to get involved and provide their feedback. This is a plan for West 
Coaster’s and it just makes sense to do this.” 
 
The decision will be formally ratified by the new Te Tai o Poutini Plan Committee at a meeting to be 
convened once new representatives are confirmed following the recent local elections.  
 
Mr Williams is encouraging people to get in touch if they have questions about the Proposed Plan or 
how to make a submission.  
 
“It’s not always easy understanding how the Proposed Plan may affect you,” said Mr Williams. “We are 
here to answer your questions. Please call our team, or email and we will do what we can to help, as 
well as walk you through the submission process.”  
 
“We need your feedback to make the TTPP be able to work for you.” 
 
Calls can be made to 0508 800 118 or email info@ttpp.nz.  
 
The Proposed Plan can be accessed at www.ttpp.nz   
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